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Senior High Fellowship

Advisers: Mr, and Mrs, George G, Moore

Officers: Caroline Armstrong, President
Mark Lewis, Vice President
Janice Snead, Secretary
Evelyn Grant, Treasurer

On April 24 and 25, nineteen members of the Senior High
Fellowship went to the Spring Rally, at the First Church,
Williamsburg,

The Senior High Fellowship planned to assist in builgding
a church in Africa. The amount of $30,00 was given for this
purpose by our young people at the rally,

On one Sunday in April Thomas L, Johnson of Union Theological
Seminary in Richmong showed slides on his travels in Europe to both
youth groups,

On another Sunday in April Miss Helen Tannehill met with the
combined youth groups to speak to them about Mexico and to show
slides on her work, It was very interesting and was enjoyed by all,
including some of the parents,

On July 16 a beach party was held at "Chick's", beginnigg at
1:00 PM, Parents and dates were invited,

Meetings were held in the homes in October. A Hallowe'en
party was held with everybody in costumes,

The Senior High Fellowship attended the Fall Rally ' in the
First Church, Hampton, Nineteen were present from Bayside, It was
held the last of November,

At the Williamsburg Rally in April, Miss Gayle Moore was
elected Stated Clerk of the Senior High Fellowship of Norfok
Presbytery, We are very proud to have this honor bestowed upon
one of our members, Gayle has attended all of the SHF Presbytery
meetings faithfully and has kept the records in excellent condition,

Mrs, Moore attended all training sessions for advisers at
Massanetta, and was asked to be one of the SHF counsellors for
Massanetta Springs in August,

The SHF was of great assistance in moving from the old
church to our new church, The Two Saturdays that were designated
as work days found them present,
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Mrs, Murray gave a Christmas party for the group on
December 24,

It has been a wonderful year, and we are confident that
the coming year will continue to find this fine group of young
people more conscious of the needs of others and growing
spiritually through all their experiences,

The Moores who have been advisers for two years deserve
our sincere appreciation, And now we welcome MNr, and Mrs,
Lawrence Cruser as the new advisers,
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Lila T, Johnson,
Historian, 1964




